NOTICE – Second Ballot for Car Sticker Oct 2018 (UTAR – Kampar Campus)

UTAR will conduct a second ballot among the students who applied for car stickers earlier but were unsuccessful. The second ballot will be conducted on 23 Oct 2018 (Tuesday), at 3pm and witnessed by campus Student Representative Council members.
DSA will issue a car sticker to the student concerned. The obtaining of car sticker is from 25 Oct 2018 to 26 Oct 2018. After the expired date, we will assume successful applicants have rejected the issuance of car stickers.
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